
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 17th April 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As you know Corsham Regis has remained open during the Easter 

holiday period for the children of key workers. Below you can see 

some of the learning activities which they have been participating in. I 

would like to take the opportunity at this point to say a huge thank you 

to all the staff who have come in, leaving their own families and 

putting themselves at wider risk of infection to look after the pupils we 

have had attending.  

Next week your child’s class teachers will be back publishing daily home learning activities on 

Seesaw and the class pages of our website. I know some of you find this a daunting prospect 

but do what you can manage. You have been doing an amazing job so far in a really 

challenging time. Please do not beat yourself up in anyway if you are finding this hard  - we all 

are! 

If you have any questions, please contact the main office which is now open until 12:15pm only. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

 
Happy birthday to 

the following pupils 

next week: 

Emily in Opal 

& 

Poppy in Amethyst 

If you have been walking past the 

school as part of 

your lockdown 

exercise, you may 

have noticed our 

new outdoor 

lighting being 

installed to improve 

accessibility in the 

darker 

winter 

months 

for our 

users. 

 

Any other business: 

From Monday 20th April Corsham Regis will now be 

finishing at 3:10pm 


